Adjourned

9:06 p.m.

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Budget Workshop at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, March 5, 2013 in the Cape Elizabeth High School Library. The meeting was videotaped.														
×	John Christie	Ø	David Hillman	\boxtimes	Michael Moore	\boxtimes	Joanna Morrissey	Ø	Elizabeth Scifres	\boxtimes	Mary Townsend	\boxtimes	M. Kate Williams-Hewit	
	<u>Minutes</u>													
WORKSHOP Superintendent's 2013-2014 Budget discussion: Community Services/Pool Instructional Support CIP/Facilities/Maintenance was postponed for a future meeting.														

Respectfully submitted,

Meredith Nadeau Superintendent of Schools